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 Happy New Year to you all! 

 

 

Learning 

We have launched our new project called ‘Where would you go?’ The overview for this can be found on 

the website. We have a fabulous new learning environment with lots of different spaces for us. 

 

  

To start our project, Ed the elf had left us a package in the woods that we needed to find. It was a set 

of characters from Frozen! We also had lots of fun exploring the ice outside and had an exciting time 

finding out how thick the ice was outside in the buckets and trays.  

                         

Next week 

We will start thinking about places in the world that 

we know about on Monday so please, please send 

holiday photos or pictures of family members who live 

in other parts of the world so that we can talk about 

them. 

We have been looking for reading resources for a 

while and have now bought a package that will 

include e-readers. I will be running a session to 

explain how this will work on Friday 13.1.2016 at 

9am. Please come to the front door to sign in 

after drop off if you can make it. 


